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CUSTOMS NOTICE OF SEPTEMBER 04, 2025

Conclusion of Pilot for Extended Operating Hours at Shed 6

The Customs and Excise Department wishes to inform the general public
that the pilot program for extended operating hours at Shed 6 will
officially conclude on Monday, September 8th, 2025.

This pilot, which provided uninterrupted service from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00
p-m., was part of a broader initiative to improve efficiency, reduce wait
times, and enhance the customer experience at our non-commercial goods
examination facility.

We thank all stakeholders and members of the public who supported and
participated in this pilot. Feedback and data collected during the period will
now be reviewed to guide decisions on the potential expansion of
extended hours across other Customs locations.

For further information or to share feedback, please contact:

« Supervisor, Shed 6: 758-468-1800 | rmoonie@customs.gov.Ic

« Assistant Comptroller Trade: 758-468-1425 |
adominique@customs.gov.le

Please be guided accordingly.
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Sherman T. G. Emmanue((Mr.) :
Comptroller of Customs




